
Tom and Adrienne Zalud 
1260 Yorkshire Wds Ct 
Wheaton, II, 60189 

November 10,20 10 

Executive Director 
Public Service Commission 
PO Box 615 
Frankfort, KY 40602 

NOV 1 5  2010 
PUBLIC SERVICE 

COMMISSION 

Motion to Intervene Case #2010-397 

Dear Commission Members, 

We are writing this letter to express our concerns for the proposed rate increase requested 
by the Center Ridge Water District, Inc. We are opposed to this increase for the 
following reasons: 

1) The increase is exorbitant as it is out of proportion with inflation and the cost of 
living increases. 

2) District #2 has new water lines and is in close proximity to the offices of Center 
Ridge Water District. Therefore the cost of maintenance and travel to monitor the 
other districts should not be passed on to District #2 customers. 

3) Since we are not at this time permanent residents of 146 Lakepoint Lane, New 
Concord, KY, we were unaware of this increase proposal, until a few days ago. 
We do not feel posting this in the newspaper is sufficient notice and that residents 
should have received notification by mail. 

4) Also, we have paid our bill in full thru 2010 and an increase should not be 
allowed until after that time. 

In summary we are strongly opposed to this increase. 
Thank you for your consideration, 

Tom and Adrienne Zalud 
146 Lakepoint Lane 
New Concord, KY 42076 
(AfYected property address) 


